
 

 

 

C/- The Australian Retailers Association 
Level 10 136 Exhibition Street  

MELBOURNE 3000 

Telephone: 03 8660 3307 
Fax: 03 8660 3399 

Russell.Zimmerman@retail.org.au  
Mobile: 0418 796 805 

 

 
Ms Michele Bullock 
Head of Payments Policy 
Reserve Bank of Australia 
65 Martin Place 
GPO Box 3947 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
 
Dear Michele 
 
Please find attached the Australian Merchant Payments Forum Submission to the Reserve 
Bank of Australia Comment on Proposed Changes to EFTPOS Interchange Fee Standard.   
  
Our submission is comments prepared by TransAction Resources on behalf of the Australian 
Merchant Payments Forum. 
 
Members of the AMPF would welcome the opportunity to meet with the Reserve Bank to 
discuss our submission.   
 
A hard copy of the submission will be forwarded by mail.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Russell Zimmerman  
 


